
Mail to:

Freedman & Taitelman, LLP
Attorneys at Law
1901 Avenue of the Stars, Suite 500
Los Angeles, CA 90067

From: _________________________

Date: ________________

DEMAND FOR COMPLIANCE AUDIT
Re: RTC - CSI License Agreements &
Ecclesiastical Authority of Scientology

Dear Sirs,

I am a Scientologist.  I understand that you represent SaveScientology.com and are collecting
letters in support of a demand to the special directors of CST for a compliance audit into the
relationship of RTC and CSI in the context of the license agreements.

I have read the letter dated September 22, 2011 by SaveScientology.com, which is entitled
“Demand for Compliance Audit” and is published at http://blog.savescientology.com as part of
its article entitled Action Series 3: Recapture CSI’s Ecclesiastical Authority from RTC. 

The letter outlines potential violations of the license agreements and overreaching by RTC into
ecclesiastical authority LRH intended – and RTC & CSI agreed to be – for CSI, among other
things.  These important matters need to be investigated in a transparent and independent
compliance audit.

I personally support the call for a compliance audit.  It is essential for the future of Scientology
that an audit be conducted into the questions set forth in the letter (and any other relevant 
inquiries).   Any points found to be in noncompliance with the wishes of the Founder, or the law,
should be immediately corrected.

If I have chosen not to use my real name, and instead have used a code name, it is due to  my
desire for anonymity at the present time.  I will retain copies of my letter, and use the same code
name in any future letters to you. 

Sincerely,

______________


